
December 28th, 2023 

 

RE: Viking NW Properties / VP Clearing SE-23-00027 

 

Greetings Neighbors, 

 

Thank you all, we have read everyone’s concerns, comments, and opinions.  We will be keeping this in 

mind as we continue to build our family’s cabin. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Major Klein / Len Badgley 


